
This week there was a zoom get-together of some of our Sunday School parents – a nice
opportunity to see some familiar faces and catch up. While the grown ups did most of the
talking, in the background there were glimpses of several boys and girls getting on with home
schooling or wandering over to see what their parents were up to.  

What a tricky time this has been and well done for keeping going. However, I hope the news of
the return to school from the 8th March will be like the sunshine of recent days. What will you
do in your last week of home-schooling? Will you do something to mark its ending? And do you
feel a little nervous about returning to the classroom after so long away?  

My Dad was a schoolteacher for thirty-five years. At the end of the long summer holidays, he
always said his heart sank at the thought of going back to school – especially the prospect of
staff meetings. But he also always said, that as soon as he saw his pupils return, he knew he
was back doing the thing he loved. I am sure your teachers will feel the same about seeing
you. 

Thanks to Fiona, there are activities for Sunday as we continue to follow the footsteps of our
greatest teacher – Jesus. 

Stay sunny, stay safe and see you soon, Best wishes  Angus & the Sunday School Team 
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